

Jeff,

Due to the lack of liquidity this week, the bids we received on the EuroStoxx this morning were lower than we expected. The Divstoxx are up today however we would give that up on the sale due to wider than usual bid/offers. The trader advised that unless necessary to sell now, it would be advantageous to hold off until next week. Paul and I will continue to get bids everyday to see if anything improves. Let us know if you have any questions.